Collins, Karen, EMNRD

From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, October 8, 2020 3:37 PM
To: Bynum, Tom (Contract)

Subject: RP Mislabeled

10/08/2020

Hello Tom,

In recent communication OCD indicated that 2RP 4661 and 2RP-4662 were closed. These were not identified correctly.

It should have read as 1RP-4661 and 1RP-4662. We apologize for any confusion. Please keep this communication for
your files as no paper copy will follow.

Yours

Bradford Billings
EMNRD/OCD

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.



